Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
South Florida Water Management District
The South Florida Water Management District announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Friday, January 31, 2020, 1:00 p.m., Governing Board Workshop

PLACE: City of Port St. Lucie, City Hall, 121 S.W. Port St. Lucie Blvd., Port St. Lucie, FL 34984

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A workshop providing the Governing Board an overview of the South Florida Water Management District’s Consumptive Use (CUP) Permitting Program. The Workshop is informative in nature and no decisions will be made by the Governing Board.

The public and stakeholders are encouraged to attend this Workshop. Parking is available at no cost at City Hall. The workshop will also be livestreamed on the District’s website at www.SFWMD.gov and on the District’s YouTube channel at YouTube.com/SFWMDTV. All or part of this meeting may be conducted as a teleconference in order to permit maximum participation by Governing Board members. The Governing Board may take official action at the workshop on any item appearing on the agenda and on any item that is added to the agenda as a result of a change to the agenda approved by the presiding officer of the meeting pursuant to Section 120.525, Florida Statutes.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Rosie Byrd, (561)682-6805, or at www.SFWMD.gov/meetings, 7 days prior to the meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: District Clerk at (561)682-6805. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Rosie Byrd, (561)682-6805, rbyrd@sfwmd.gov.
